Subject: Support to 435 Barber Ave Addition

From: Hurol Ulupinar <hurolulu@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 9:15 PM

To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: Fwd: Support to 435 Barber Ave Addition

Dear Jon,

My name is Hurol Ulupinar, owner of 435 Barber Avenue, Ann Arbor, Ml. The project proposal for the house addition
will be reviewed on Wednesday, March 22, 2023, ZBA meeting.

| want to inform you that, you will receive approval emails from my neighbors for the house addition at 435 Barber
Avenue, Ann Arbor, MI.

Below, please find the list of neighbors who verbally approved the project for the house addition at 435 Barber Avenue,
Ann Arbor, Ml.

Note: with this email, | am forwarding you one of the approval emails because it was sent to planning@a2gov.org

Owner: MORRIS LAWRENCE, 427 Barber Ave, Ann Arbor
Owner: LAVIGNE ROBERT J & ASCANI BEATRIZ, Address: 424 Barber Ave, Ann Arbor

Owner: Kenworth Robin, Address 475 Barber Ave

Owner: Russell Hankins and Rachel Pacilio, Address: 430 Barber Ave
Owner: LURKINS TIMOTHY, Address: 476 Barber Ave

Hurol Ulupinar
Best Regards



